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14th June, 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Great British Bark Off - Monday 19th to Friday 23rd June, 2023
We will be taking part in the Great British Bark Off 2023: a week-long education and fundraising campaign run by the charity Underdog International. This year’s theme is ‘Bringing the Sunshine’ and looks at the positive impact dogs have on us and how we can learn to be happier and healthier by following their lead.

Who are Underdog International? 

· Underdog International is a UK charity that aims help one million children and dogs by 2025. Their motto is ‘Children helping dogs. Dogs helping children’ and they work globally to provide dog therapy in schools, deliver education schemes and run dog rescue and adoption programs.
· A recent study by the Children’s Society has shown that 50% of all mental health problems start by the age of 14.
· Five children in a classroom of 30 are likely to have a mental health problem.
· 32% of 6 to 16 year olds have experienced a deterioration in mental health since 2017. 
· Now more than ever, we need to help and support our young people understand and manage their emotions and worries so that they can feel happier in themselves.
· It’s also a great opportunity to inform your children of how their own dogs and other dogs they meet can have a positive impact on them, while also raising funds for projects to help children and dogs across the world.

On Monday, 19th June the children will watch a video in morning assembly and bring home an activity book. On Tuesday (FS and Years 1/2/3) and on Thursday (Years 4/5/6), we will have a special treat in school for the children. On Friday, 23rd June the children will take part in class activities. If you wish to donate £1.00 towards the charity you are welcome to do so. The children can bring it into school anytime that week. Thank you.
Mrs. Taylor
